May 6, 2002

Candace Mootoo, Raks Odalisque

Introduction 

Amanda Brandes, PAC

Hi everyone,

Here are the minutes from the meeting today, courtesy of Candace, who graciously agreed to lead our next (and LAST!) meeting this year! Please take a minute to read them, as attendance was not particularly high at today's meeting.

Oh, and PLEASE for the last meeting of the year, there will be a lot to talk about, so every group should really send a representative.  No, really.  Stop ignoring this e-mail.  I mean it!

There have been a lot of improvements in the performing arts scene on campus over the past few years, and next year promises to be exciting as well, with the Berlind  opening at the very end of the year and with Richardson changing hands.  HOWEVER, the good stuff only happens if we push for it, and part of "pushing for it" means having an active group of PAC participants.

Please?

(Some of you probably are asking yourselves who the hell this psychotic girl is, but those of you who know me know that PAC has been something I've been  involved in since it's inception, and I feel really strongly that it has  been remarkably effective in making the University respect the legitimacy of the arts community on campus.  This next meeting will be the last one I'll be able to attend, and I'd love to "go out in style"...or at least assured that my fellow seniors and I are leaving PAC in good hands. 

So, Monday - MAY 20th - 6 PM - Frist 234.

Be there.

:)  oh, and read on for Candace's minutes...!

~Amanda

Hi everyone,

Please e-mail me (cmootoo@) with any suggestions about agenda items for the next PAC meeting on Monday, 5/20 at 6pm.  Next year's officers will be chosen and it is also the last meeting of the year.

These are the minutes for tonight's PAC meeting:

1. Construction steel structure of the Berlind Theatre in was finished today.

2. Since shop hours have been cramped this year, there is the possibility that a few hours of space at the armory will be available next year, though it will continue to be cramped (McCarter also uses the armory space)

3. The Berlin Theatre will open in May/June of 2003, ready for use in the fall of 2003.

4. McCarter and the University will share the space. They will switch every two months for each year (for example: McCarter will have it Sept/Oct, the University Nov/Dec, etc.)

5. There will be one or two available slots of time per year for students. Scheduling of space will be conducted through Frist.

6. There will be production costs for using the space.  The theatre will not be able to be completely run by students. (Professional lighting people, etc. will have to be hired).   However, there will be no specific fee for use of the theatre.

7. It is a full-sized stage, and the theatre seats 350 people.

8. The Theatre and Dance Program will not necessarily grow as a result of the addition of this new theatre.  In other words, the number of student theses approved by the department will remain about the same, and other productions will instead expand.

9. The idea of hiring a staff to run the theatre will be proposed.  There is also the possibility of having a combination of hired staff and students working in the theatre for productions.

10. Those groups represented at the meeting today:

Ballet Folklorico

PSC

Expressions

Raks Odalisque

Theatre Intime

MUSE

Thanks,

Candace Mootoo.

